128 D Long Bridge Way
Newport News, VA 23608
October 26, 2011 


Tiffanie Smith
5800 Marshall Avenue
Newport News, VA 23605




Dear Mrs. Smith:

Thank you for the letter of recommendation you wrote for me. I believe it will help with my opportunity of acceptance into the schools I am applying to.  

After reading the letter, I was extremely enthused that you felt this way about me. I feel confident that you highlighted my strong suits and this will appeal to the admission counselors.

I will be glad to inform you once I hear something back from these schools. Once again, thank you for your time, attention, and interest in furthering my education.

Sincerely,



Karolina De Los Santos

